
Mr. H.M. Arakelian 
54 Candace Street 
Providence, Rhode Island 02900 

Dear Mr. Arakelian: 

May 27, 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $15.00 
(fifteen dollars), which you were kind enough to give to the 
Diocese. 

Our receipt No.26765 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


